Max Fireman
686 College St
416-891-6527
June 26, 2007
Restaurants Bâton Rouge Inc
Restaurant opening in August 2007
Dear Restaurants Bâton Rouge Inc,
Upon reading The Star newspaper I read the opening of the second Baton Rouge in Toronto.

I am currently looking for a serving position in the restaurant industry. I have served in the past and really enjoy working with people in a fast paced workplace such as this one. 
I believe I can offer a lot of energy, courteousness and friendliness for the business making the visit for patrons a lot more enjoyable and wanting more in the future

Call me whenever you like with questions.  I can be reached at 
416-891-6527 anytime of the week.

Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,
Max Fireman
